
News story: James 2 and Vertrouwen
report and flyers published

MAIB’s report on the collision between the fishing vessel Vertrouwen and the
motor cruiser James 2, resulting in the sinking of James 2 with the loss of 3
lives in Sussex Bay on 6 August 2017 is now published.

The report contains details of what happened, subsequent actions taken and
recommendations: read more. This page also contains a short video about the
investigation findings.

Safety flyers to the fishing vessel industry and sea angling community
summarising the accident and detailing the safety lessons learned, have also
been produced.

Press enquiries

Press enquiries during office hours 01932 440015

Press enquiries out of hours 020 7944 4292
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